
City of Puyallup

Engineering Division

333 S. Meridian, Puyallup, WA 98371

(253) 864-4165

www.cityofpuyallup.org

INSPECTION REPORT

Date of Inspection: May 09, 2023 Inspection Result: PARTIAL PASS

Permit Number: E-21-0313

Property Address: 1015 39TH AVE SE, PUYALLUP, WA 98374; 

Contractor: DP EXCAVATION 11410 316th st e    GRAHAM, WA  98338 (253) 720-

7790DP EXCAVATION 11410 316th st e    GRAHAM, WA  98338 (253) 

720-7790

To construct: PARKING LOT EXPANSION  W. 675 STALLS,CFG~SHB-TC PARKING 

EXPANSION/BENAROYA

On this day we have inspected your construction for Engineering Daily Inspection and we find the 

following result of the inspection.  If there are any questions, please contact the inspector below.

Comments: dP is excavating for the upper detention gallery. They have a separation due to the 

existing power. They came across a 12" concrete storm run that ran at a hard angle across the 

excavation and tied into the MH where the existing loading dock was. They have no idea where it 

comes from. With the steady stream of water coming from the pipe, I asked them to consider 

incorporating this into another structure then into the detention system. The existing water main is 

bein removed. It was witin the c/o row and turned underneath the existing power bank. They came 

across the existing storm MH with 2 pipes entering it. They will remove the pipes and grout the holes.

Note: I brought up the water service and fire line shut down to David D. He had concerns of the 

existing building on the north side not having water for service or fire. I asked dP to send an email 

confirming the shut down with Benaroya and the north building tenant.

Note: Water purity sample was verbally confirmed "GOOD" from Water Management Labs. in Tacoma.

dP and I confirmed that they are "ONLY" performing the 10"/8" water service tie in. The 16" fire line 

re-route will be performed next week. dP set up the hydrants for both chillers on the north and south 

side of the building. They will begin the chiller connection and shut down at 5am tomorrow morning.

Corrections:

Sincerely,



City of Puyallup

Engineering Division

333 S. Meridian, Puyallup, WA 98371

(253) 864-4165
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Jason Little

Engineering Tech IV

JLittle@PuyallupWA.gov

(253) 435-3636




